
 
 

No. 126 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Maley to the Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics: 
 

 
Arnhem Highway – Adelaide River Floodplain Upgrade 

 
Background: 
 
The $77.9 million dollar upgrade of 6.6 kilometres of new road and 13 
new bridges on the Arnhem Highway to improve flood immunity at the 
Adelaide River Flood Plain, commenced in September 2020 and is 
expected to be completed by late 2021. 
 
Questions: 

1. Please advise if this project is on schedule and on budget. 

 

2. Have there been any variations? If so, what are they and how much did 

they cost? 

 

3. Have there been any construction defects?  If so, what are they and how 

much did they cost? 

 

4. Have there been any changes to the design of the road between Fogg 

Dam and the Adelaide River Bridge following construction defects on the 

initial roadworks? 


